

SEPTEMBER IS NATIONAL RECOVERY MONTH!

The organization called "Facing Addiction" has launched a national "letter-to-the-editor" campaign. Whether you are a person in long-term recovery, a family member who has lost a loved one, a prevention leader, public health official, harm reduction advocate, faith leader, labor union member or educator, you have a unique story to tell about your experiences with addiction. Help create this national story. This effort is intended to bring addiction out of the shadows and to humanize it for those afflicted and affected by addiction

Click here to learn more and draft your letter today!



"Wings of Sobriety"
Telephonic Meetings
Wednesday-3:00 pm EST
Saturday-9:00 am EST
Each meeting last between 45 minutes to 1 hour.
The conference call in number is 1-855-544-2320.
All Welcome!